
Petition calling on the Government of Canada to keep its 
promise on electoral reform.
We, the undersigned residents of Canada, draw the attention of the Government of Canada to the following:

• THAT Canadians deserve a fair voting system where every vote counts and our voices are always hear;

• THAT two-thirds of Canadians voted for parties promising electoral reform in the last federal election;

• THAT nearly 90% of experts and public testimony at Parliament’s consultations called for a proportional voting system where the number  
	 of seats in Parliament a party receives is proportional to their share of the popular vote;

THEREFORE, we call on the Government of Canada to keep its promise to Canadians, endorse the recommendations of the  
all-party committee on electoral reform, and make 2015 the last federal election conducted under first-past-the-post.

NAME 				       SIGNATURE EMAIL / PHONESTREET ADDRESS (with city, province, postal code)

PLEASE SEND COMPLETED PETITIONS TO Nathan Cullen // Wellington Building, Suite 260 // House of Commons // Ottawa, ON // K1A 0A6. (Please use an envelope. No postage required.)

Stay connected

To keep updated on this 
campaign, please fill in your 
email and/or phone number. 
This portion of the petition will be 
detached and kept confidential, 
and not shared with the federal 
government or any other parties.


